
I strongly oppose this bill. It is so broad and worded such that almost anyone can lodge a concern 
resulting in the loss of ownership rights not to mention the time and financial burden it would impose to 
contest such an order - This is an obvious and intentional attack on the 2nd Ammendment rights of 
Oregonians. This is lazy and Shameful. 
 


